CHARLES E. GRASSLEY, IOWA, CHAIRMAN

ORRIN G. HATCH, UTAH DIANNE FEINSTEIN, CALIFORNIA

LINDSEY O. GRAHAM, SOUTH CAROLINA  PATRICK J. LEAHY, VERMONT

JOHN CORNYN, TEXAS RICHARD J. DURBIN, ILLINOIS

MICHAEL S. LEE, UTAH SHELDON WHITEHOUSE, RHODE ISLAND | - ~ -~

TED CRUZ, TEXAS AMY KLOBUCHAR, MINNESOTA & | “ I': &, &-’ {

BEN SASSE, NEBRASKA AL FRANKEN, MINNESOTA ' [n., Es iy, tna t

JEFF FLAKE, ARIZONA CHRISTOPHER A. COONS, DELAWARE » =

MIKE CRAPD, IDAHO RICHARD BLUMENTHAL, CONNECTICUT

THOM TILLIS, NORTH CAROLINA MAZIE K. HIRONO, HAWAII COMMITTEE ON THE JUDICIARY

JOHN KENNEDY, LOUISIANA WASHINGTON. DC 20510-6275
Kovan L. Davis, Chief Cou

Jennirer Duck, Democratic Staff Dir

September 25, 2017

The Honorable Mike Pompeo
Director

Central Intelligence Agency
Washington, D.C. 20505

Dear Director Pompeo:

We are writing to request that the Central Intelligence Agency grant the
Judiciary Committee access to the same materials that have been made available to
the Senate Intelligence Committee as part of that Committee’s investigation into
Russian interference in the 2016 election.

We understand the primary role that the Intelligence Committee plays in
overseeing the intelligence activities and programs of the US government. At
times, however, issues that come within the Intelligence Committee’s purview also
implicate matters that are otherwise within the jurisdiction of other committees.
When that happens, other committees are entitled to exercise their jurisdiction
accordingly, including gaining “full and prompt access to the product of the
intelligence activities of any department or agency of the Government relevant to a
matter otherwise within the jurisdiction of such committee.” (S. Res. 400, 94
Cong., 2d Sess., 1976, at Sec. 2(d).)

Russian interference in the 2016 election — a matter that implicates federal
criminal laws, our electoral processes, and the administration of justice — is one of
those circumstances involving matters squarely within the Judiciary Committee’s
jurisdiction. In order for this Committee to do its work, our Members need access
to materials that Ranking Member Feinstein has been able to review because of her
membership on the Intelligence Committee. Our Committee should have access to
these materials under the same terms as the Intelligence Committee.
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We appreciate your prompt attention to our request. Since we would like to
start reviewing these materials as soon as possible, we ask that you reply no later
than October 2, 2017 so that we may move forward on making arrangements for
Committee review.

Sincerely,
Charles E. Grassley anne Feinstein
Chairman Ranking Member



